

June 23, 2022

Board of Selectmen Town of Sandown 320 Main Street P.O. Box 1756 Sandown, NH 03873



Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services, we maintain an updated website (https://www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges) that lists channels that may soon expire or terminate. On June 9, 2022 we added ShopHQ to that website as unfortunately, due to contract violations, the programming might cease on July 12, 2022.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Thomas_Somers@comcast.com.

Very truly yours,

Jay Somers

Jay Somers, Sr. Manager Government Affairs